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Transport Access Program  
Beecroft Station Upgrade

 

Transport Access Program 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Beecroft Station. The upgrade is part of the 

Transport Access Program, an initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers by 

delivering modern, safe and accessible infrastructure. 

 

Project overview 

Upgrading Beecroft Station will make it easier for everyone to access, including those with a disability, 

limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage.  

Key features of the upgrade include: 

• two new lifts to provide access to the pedestrian underpass and station platform 

• regrading the existing footpath to provide an accessible path to the new lift 

• a new pedestrian landing over the existing staircase 

• improvements to accessible parking in the Sutherland Road commuter car park 

• upgraded footpaths around the station precinct to improve accessibility 

• new platform canopy providing under cover access from the lift to the Boarding Assistence Zones  

• improved station precinct security (CCTV), wayfinding and lighting 

• new landscaping. 

 

Project update 

A contract for the design and construction of the Beecroft Station Upgrade project was awarded in June 
2020, with survey and investigation work occuring this month.  
 
Site establishment and construction acitivites are expected to start in September 2020. 

 

Weekend work: 25 and 26 July 2020 

Work will be be carried out from 7am to 7pm on Saturday 25 and Sunday 26 July 2020 during a 

scheduled trackwork weekend.  

Please note, the pedestrian underpass will be closed from 7am to 7pm on Saturday 25 July 2020. A 

temporary detour using Copeland Road (to the south of Beecroft Station) will operate during the work to 

ensure the safety of the community and our workers.  
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The weekend work will include: 

• using a small drilling rig to undertake geotechnical investigations of the ground conditions and 

services on the existing ramp to Wongala Crescent and platform 

• surveying the platform, station building, existing services and footings 

• constructing a temporary service crossing beneath the rail tracks. 

The results from these investigations will help inform the final design of the project. 

Equipment to be used includes mini piling rigs, vacuum excavation trucks, delivery trucks, elevated work 

platforms, power and hand tools. All equipment will be positioned as far away from residential areas as 

possible and breaks will be used to provide respite during noisy work.  

For information about rail replacement buses during the scheduled trackwork, please visit 

transportnsw.info or phone 131 500. 

Temporary loss of space in the commuter car park 

Up to 5 spaces will be unavailable while site investigation work is underway within the Wongala Crescent 

car park during July scheduled weekend work. Signage will be installed to notify commuters of the 

changes.  

Keeping the community informed 

The community will be kept informed with regular project notifications and information via the project 

website: www.transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft.  

For further information on the project please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 

Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  
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